
November 15, 2017 

To Our Customers: 

On October 18, 2017, Republic Mortgage Insurance Company and its affiliate, Republic 
Mortgage Guaranty Insurance Corporation (formerly known as Republic Mortgage 
Insurance Company of North Carolina) (collectively, the "Companies"), provided 
notification that the North Carolina Department of Insurance ("NCDOI") had scheduled 
a hearing on November 2, 2017 for the purpose of considering the Companies' Petition 
to Allow a Discretionary Payment of Investment Income to Policyholders in Regards to 
Previously Outstanding Deferred Payment Obligations (the "petition"). On November 9, 
2017, subsequent to the hearing, the NCDOI issued its final order approving the 
petition. The Final Order, the Notice of Hearing, and the Companies' petition are 
accessible on our website at www.rmic.com.

No later than December 8, 2017 we will remit to each policyholder their respective 
payments, accompanied by a detailed listing of the claim settlements that were subject to 
the DPO requirement and the amount of investment earnings attributable to each. 

If you have further questions please contact us at DPO_Reporting_RMIC@rmic.com or 
Ray Foti at 336.661.4168 or Cynthia McGee at 336.661.4260.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Henry 
President & Chief Operating Officer 

http://www.rmic.com/



